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Consultations completed under Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation 
Act (NHPA) may include confidential information protected under Section 304 of 
the NHPA.  If you would like to request correspondence or information produced 
as part of the Section 106 consultation process for a restoration project, please 
submit your request to Ben Frater at benjamin_frater@fws.gov or the Department 
of the Interior, Deepwater Horizon Gulf Restoration Office, 341 Greeno Road 
North, Suite A, Fairhope, AL 36532.  
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